
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

SANDY DAWSON SC 
 

 

The Supreme Court of New South Wales expresses its deepest condolences to members 

of the Dawson family on the crushing news that Sandy Dawson SC has passed away. 

 

His premature death is a tragedy and devastating loss for all who were touched by the 

magic, warmth, strength and sincerity of his personality.  

 

The legal profession has lost one of its finest.  He was one of its most loved, respected 

and esteemed members - not only a barrister profoundly accomplished in his broad areas 

of professional practice but a dear, dear friend of so many and a loving and devoted son, 

brother, husband, uncle and father. 

 

Sandy was a man of rare wit and a raconteur without parallel who would always light up 

any room he occupied, including the court room.  But he was so much more:  generous, 

courageous, brave, strong, thoughtful and kind. 

 

We honour his life and career as we struggle to cope with the unbearable sadness of his 

passing. 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Bell 

Chief Justice of New South Wales 

 

28 November 2022 

 


